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*All events will begin at 6PM unless otherwise stated.  

September 6th, 2022 Officers Meeting / “Calling Committee Rally” 

September 10th, 2022 PVST Cornerstone Rededication Ceremony (4PM) 

September 11th, 2022  VoTS DeMolay Installation (1PM) 

September 13th, 2022 Stated Meeting (Sports Jersey Night!) 

September 20th, 2022 EA Practice 

September 21st, 2022 Bonus Bowling 

September 24th, 2022 Fain Ranch Outdoor Degree 

September 27th, 2022 EA Degree 

October 4th, 2022  Officers Meeting  

October 11th, 2022  Stated Meeting  

October 18th, 2022  Lodge of Instruction, Hosted by WB Bill Enloe, DDGL 

October 22nd, 2022  Texas Hold’em Poker Tournament  

October 25th, 2022  Sunset Canyon Parent Teacher Conference  

October 26th, 2022  Campo Bello Parent Teacher Conference    
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Greetings from the Oriental Chair, 

It’s been a couple months and summer has hit with a 

vengeance.  Fortunately, I was able to escape most of the heat with a 

month-long RV trip up north.  I was welcomed back with only 100-

degree heat and still more rain.  We always need the rains in the 

valley. 

 I’d like to personally thank SW Steven Hooper and JW/WB 

Reed Hogue for the step-up meeting in my absence.  And, of course, 

our Trustees for keeping them on track.  Thank you all. 

Life is short, and too often we do not realize how short it 

really is until it’s over. That has happened to six of my dear friends 

in the past 8 months.  With the latest being a dear friend and beloved brother of our Lodge. Bro. Joe 

Papas, past Chaplain and Education Leader who recently passed unexpectedly.  Bro. Joe was always a 

beacon of Light when he walked into any room.  His cheerful smile and welcoming handshake put 

you at peace with the world. Ask for a prayer before dinner and he never misses praying for our 

military and first responders, near and afar.  At any moment, and without prior heads-up, he would 

always be prepared to educate us on almost any part of masonry.  From subtle ritual hints to medieval 

traditions and practices, Bro. Joe was ready.  And, when Joe speaks, he certainly doesn’t need a 

microphone; his warm, robust voice commands your attention. Joe has been missed in our Lodge for 

the good part of a year since he moved to Texas, but always stayed involved.  Now, only his beautiful 

memory remains with us.  Rest In Peace, my Brother. 

 We have had a recent large up-tick in the number of inquiries about masonry and possibly 

joining our lodge.  I want to personally thank Bro. Rodger Marx and WB Reed Hogue for 

spearheading the communications with these new prospective members and keeping all of us 

informed on your progress.  Communication is always the key to success. Making these guys feel 

welcome and inviting them to join us for fellowship and our fun events (bowling) is a great way to 

introduce ourselves. And they to us. 

An E.A. degree and a M.M. degree are in our near future.  And I’m proud to say that we are seldom 

short of having brothers step up and into positions for these degrees.  Thank you all for showing up. 

Steve Dilda 

Worshipful Master 

Phoenicia Lodge #58 
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Brethren, 

 Greetings from the south.  I first met Joe Pappas in 1992 at the 

Federal Law Enforcement Training Center in Glynco, Georgia.  I was 

attending the Border Patrol Academy and Joe was part of a cadre of 

instructors teaching us how to shoot, and fight, with a revolver.  He was 

always friendly and willing to show us things he had learned over his 

career.  I always remembered him showing me his prized, issued, Smith 

and Wesson 686 that he had dumped a bunch of Simichrome into and 

worked the action until his hands gave out, over an entire weekend.  The 

result was astounding. 

 Fast forward to 1997 and who should arrive at the Casa Grande  

 

    

Station but Joe.  He was the same guy as I remembered. He had transferred down from Maine and the 

first thing I asked him was “what the ^%$ is wrong with you.  He just laughed and blamed it on Dale.  

Wherever he was he was the consummate professional, while still having that little boy gleam in his eye 

when he was up to something.  He was my smoking buddy, my drinking buddy, and a great friend.  In 

spite of that, one thing is for sure, he was a Border Patrol Agent through and through.  As proud as he 

was of his service in the Marine Corps and his being a Master Mason, he was proudest of his career in 

the Patrol, and when he was forced out due to mandatory retirement, it broke his heart. 

After 9/11 I went to teach at the academy, and then transferred to the Federal Air Marshal 

Service.  I stayed on the east coast for fourteen years.  While I never forgot about my friendship with 

Joe, time marches on as they say.  Sometime after WB Tony Hernandez became involved in the craft I 

got a call from him asking “do you know a guy named Joe Pappas?”  I about fell out of my chair.   If it 

wasn’t for those two characters, I wouldn’t be writing this now.  And while Joe had mellowed over the 

time I was gone, it was a pleasure to associate with him again, doing something different now, but 

something we believed in. 

So, here’s to Joe!  There are not enough Masonic wages to cover his services. 

Fraternally, 

Steve Hooper 

Senior Warden 
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more about this area and its history. It is located in central western ND not far from the Montana/ND 

Border. It is near the confluence of the Missouri/Yellowstone River about 23 miles from current day 

Williston ND. 

 

Brethren,  

 
 This month’s Trestle Board article doesn’t focus on education 

or thoughtful insight which is the normal thing to write about for TB 

articles. For that I apologize. This article is more about one of the 

most important rights as a Mason; to travel, visit other brothers, and to 

learn about the brothers that went before us. 

 I was recently traveling to my hometown in central ND. Due 

to the long drive, I was perusing the web on masonic events and 

stumbled upon a Masonic event at Yellowstone Lodge #88 in Buford 

ND. Growing up in ND, I’d heard of Buford but wasn’t sure where it 

was and certainly had never visited there.  I thought I better find out  
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Company C, 2nd Battalion, 13th Infantry, 3 officers, 80 enlisted men and 6 civilians commanded 

by Capt. (Brevet Lt. Col.) William G. Rankin, first established a camp on the site on June 15, 1866, with 

orders to build a post, the majority of which was built using adobe and cottonwood enclosed by a 

wooden stockade.  

Fort Buford was a United States military post named in honor of General John Buford of 

Gettysburg fame. It was established in the fall of 1866. Prior to the fort, two trading posts (Ft William 

erected in 1833 and Fort Mortimer, erected in 1843). It being of strategic importance at the focal point of 

steamboat traffic to the west. Fort Buford played an important and colorful part in the frontier for 

permanent settlement. Famous Indian were prisoners at the fort include Chief Joseph, Crow King, Rain-

in-the-Face, Gall, and Sitting Bull. Sitting Bull, with 200 followers, were the last of the hostile Sioux and 

surrendered here in 1881. 

In 1893 the fort was dismantled and the garrison was transferred to Fort Assiniboine, Montana. 

The original adobe buildings, which provided quarters for 300 men, were later replaced by about 

100 frame buildings. Most of the buildings were removed after dismantling the fort and only the Stone 

Powder Magazine and the Headquarters building are preserved at the original site.  

Yellowstone Lodge #88 Ancient Free and Accepted Masons at Fort Buford, Dakota Territory 

under dispensation and charter from the Grand Lodge of Minnesota. The Lodge was active from January 

26, 1871 to June 6, 1874 and occupied the first Masonic Hall in the area which is now North Dakota. 

The site is kept active with Degrees from the surrounding lodges as well as other historical events and 

works closely with the Northwest Mounted Police association which is made up of mostly Masons and 

dates back to their founding. The Premiere of Canada at that time was a Mason, and this tradition carried 

on, including the Chartering of the Northwest Mounted Police Lodge No. 11 on August 9, 1906.  

 

Above is a picture of the Honor Guard and Flag Raising unit for all of our Dedications and 

Celebrations.  

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/13th_Infantry_Regiment_(United_States)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Adobe
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Populus_sect._Aigeiros
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Stockade
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Links of interest for this article: 

• Yellowstone Historic Lodge No. 88 | Facebook 

• Yellowstone Lodge #88 Ancient Free and Accepted Masons Historical Marker (hmdb.org) 

• Fort Buford State Historic Site - State Historical Society of North Dakota (nd.gov) 

There are many such Masonic treasures around the country that we should take time to investigate. Many 

of our founding Fathers were Masons and Masonry has undoubtedly made a positive impact on the 

country back then and continues to do so today. 

Fraternally,  

Reed Houge, PM 

Junior Warden  

Past Master, Flagstaff Lodge #7 

 

 

 
 From the Desk of the Treasurer 
 

First published in our Lodge publication, the Trestle Board, the last 

paragraph of the article titled “ASSIMULATION and ENGAGEMENT” 

set forth a masonic challenge.  

 

“How about a member engagement challenge?  If each brother could 

identify a non-active member living close to them, take the time to go 

over and meet with them, present them with the lodge directory and 

offer to pick them up and bring them to the next lodge meeting or 

activity, not only do we make or renew a friendship, but we are living 

the precepts of brotherly love.   

 

In the words of our Brother George Washington: “When a man does all 

he can, though it succeeds not well, blame not him that did it.”  

Regardless of the year-to-date responses, I would encourage every brother to set a personal goal of 

reaching out to our often-absent brothers with love and respect and keep trying. 

 

The results can be profound! 

 

So how is this mission perceived by our brothers? 

 

The following is a recent commentary from Worshipful Brother Phil Zellinger, PM> 

 

“Fraternal Support” 

 

Phoenicia Lodge #58 got together and offered to get me a ride to our meetings.  This has worked quite  

well.  I have been brought to Lodge meetings by the Worshipful Master, Treasurer, a Warden, or 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Yellowstone-Historic-Lodge-No-88-228621283830234/events/?ref=page_internal
https://www.hmdb.org/m.asp?m=143070
https://www.history.nd.gov/historicsites/buford/
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one of the Stewards. 

Past Master Haynes suggested this approach after seeing me at various York Rite Functions. It is 

based on my requesting a ride.  The officers decide who will bring me.  They let me know who will pick 

me up, what type and color vehicle they will be driving, and when they will arrive.  

 

I have always been picked up. This is a simple procedure. This works on the communication via cell 

phone by everyone involved 

 

I have been pleased by the Fraternal support of the current Officers toward a Past Master.  Submitted 

8/5/22 by Phil Zellinger PM 

 

Rodger Marx 

Treasurer 

Phoenicia Lodge 58, Phoenix, AZ 

Tin City Lodge 112, Hill City, SD 

 

 

 

The dress code for Phoenicia Lodge #58 will be professional casual for Stated Meetings.  This 

means slacks, button-down collared shirt, dress shoes. No jeans, shorts, sandals or running shoes. 

Tie and jacket are not required but are your choice.  During the summer months, we will step 

back to Lodge pullovers instead of collared shirts. 
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In Memoriam 

Brother Joseph Michael Papas, Jr 

The evergreen is an emblem of our enduring faith an immortality of our soul. By it we are 

reminded of our destiny beyond this world of mortal life and that we have within us an 

imperishble part which can never, never die, but our bodies are born to die and while the embers 

of mortality are faintly glimmering in the socket of their existence, the Holy Bible, that Great 

Light in Masonry, removes the dark shroud of doubt, draws aside the sable curtain of the tomb 

and bids hope and joy rise up to cheer and sustain the departed spirit. It points beyond the grave, 

to the resurrection morn and bids us turn our eyes with hope and confidence on the opening 

scenes of eternity. 

 

Soft-and-safe to thee, Brother Joe, by thy earthly bed, bright and glorious be thy rising from it. 

Fragrant be the acacia sprig that here shall flourish. May their earliest buds of spring unfold their 

beauties over thy resting place and here may the sweetness of the last summer's rose linger 

longest. Though the cold winds of autumn lay them in the dust and for a time destroy the 

loveliness of their existence, yet the destruction is not final and in the springtime they shall 

surely bloom again. So, on the bright morning of the world's resurrection, though thy mortal 

frame by now lay in the dust by the chilling winds of death, thy spirit shall spring into newness 

of life and expand in immemorial beauty in realms beyond the skies until then, dear Brother. 

Until then – Farewell! 
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Rest In Peace 
March 13th, 1946 – July 18th, 2022 
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Tributes to Our Departed Brother  
Brother Joe Papas was a great man. He was kind and was a friend to all who knew him. He will always be 

remembered. – WB Jeff Hinson, PM 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I fondly remember that when Joe would join us at Low Twelve at the Half-moon Bar and Grill after 

meetings, he would usually order a "virgin Cuban Libra" (a Coke with ice), or a "Pine Float" (ice water 

with a toothpick). He also taught me some few things of great importance, like how to use a large 

Tupperware bin to toss salads at our pre-meeting dinners. 

Joe Papas was a kindred spirit. He served in the Marines, which was my service, as well as the U.S. 

Border patrol.  I had served in the USMC Reserve, while he had served in the regulars and spent some 

time in Vietnam. He didn't make any distinctions between the regulars and the reserves. "Don't matter 

what kind of Marine you were, you were equally likely to 'catch a bullet.'"  

Some people have a "gun safe" in their home. Joe had a "gun room". And it didn't just have guns. He had 

swords, knives, and just about any kind of implement that you might find useful for killing a bad guy. He 

was absolutely fanatical about knives! He's the one who sold me a U.S. Model M-14 with a match grade 

rifle barrel which was glass laid.  He also accused me of tying knots "funny".  Hell, I was never a Boy 

Scout!  But he was impressed with my shooting. I wish I was still that good. I'm out of practice. 

Joe was devoted to his wife Dale, and he was nearly equally devoted to his Lodge and to the various other 

bodies that he was a member of. At AASR reunions, he was always there to get everybody properly set up 

with a microphone.  He also was a dedicated student of the symbols and history of our Craft, and always 

had something to share. He happily gave brethren small presentations like 1/2 shekels of silver, a 

traditional "Masonic Wage." I believe he provided 90% of the educational features presented in Lodge, 

and he was just about the only other member of Phoenicia that would send me educational articles for the 

Trestle board while I was the editor.  His wisdom, wry sense of humor, devotion to duty and 

responsibility and love of Brother and Craft is sorely missed by all who knew him. As we say in the 

Marines, he was a member of the "old breed." 

I was proud and honored to be there when he was presented with the Phoenician Mason of the Year award 

on December 30th, 2014. It was a just recognition of a man who was dedicated to virtue, brotherly love 

and the Craft. – WB Glen Van Steeter, PM 

He was a good friend, a good man, and a good Mason. – WB Tony Hernandez, PM 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I’ll never forget the first time I really met Joe. It was during my investigation when I applied for 

membership in the Lodge. At this point, I had already met with two other Brothers from Phoenicia who 

were also on the Investigation Committee assigned for me. Each of those prior meetings last about 15-20 

minutes each. When Brother Papas showed up to my house, he had brough lunch. I knew then this wasn’t 

going to be a quick 15–20-minute meeting. It wasn’t. It went for 3hrs. Joe went meticulously through my 

application, word by word, line by line, making sure each and every thing was true and accurate. He took 
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Masonry, like everything he would get involved in I would eventually learn, very seriously. At the end of 

our meeting, he asked me if I would be okay with him requesting of the Lodge that he be assigned my 

mentor. I felt honored after seeing and learning of how important Masonry was to him. Brother Joe would 

go on to not only be my mentor through the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Degrees, but through all the various parts in 

all the degrees, lectures, everything. He always encouraged me to learn more and do more in and for the 

Lodge. He never stopped being my mentor through my entire masonic experience up through to his 

passing.  

Brother Joe Papas will always be the standard to me for what it means to be a Freemason. Joe would do 

anything, literally anything, to help a Brother of our Lodge, or any other Lodge, if he was ever asked. He 

gave of his time, of his talents, and of his finances to Phoenicia without ever asking for or expecting 

anything in return. He almost single-handily supported our Bikes for Books Program during my 6-7 

active years in the Lodge, every 2-3 months donating another $100 to buy yet another bike for a deserving 

child. He loved supporting other Lodges, loved visiting other Lodges, and so enjoyed being involved in 

both the York Rite and Allied Masonic Degrees. He isn’t the reason I became a Freemason, but he is 

damn sure the reason that I am the quality of Mason, that I am today. The Great Architect of the Universe 

now has the best Chaplain and Prompter by his side.  – WB Christopher West, PM  

 

 

The Lodge Secretary is constantly trying to ensure that we have the most accurate 

information for each member. But if you move, or get a new phone # or email, please 

contact him so we can update our database! 

 

 

Valley of the Sun Chapter regularly meets at the Sun 

City Masonic Center. The Chapter meets the 1st and 

3rd Sundays of the month. Refreshments at 3:00 PM.  

Meeting at 4:00 PM. 

 

Local Master Masons serving on the Valley of the Sun 

Chapter Advisory Council include Steve Dilda; 

Bryon Howe; Steve Liguori; Matt Link; and David 

Zaucha. 

For further information about becoming a member of 

DeMolay or how to become a member of the 

Advisory Council, contact Steve Dilda at 

VOTS.Chair@azdemolay.org  

mailto:VOTS.Chair@azdemolay.org
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The Allegory in in 

Ecclesiastes XII verses 1-7. 

In Masonry we use allegory in many instances during 

our rituals.  An example of this is the way we refer to 

the usage of the square, compasses and level in 

operative masonry versus speculative masonry.   

We also find allegory in some passages in the Holy 

Bible that may require some study to perceive their 

true meaning.  One such passage that I found 

particularly interesting is found in Ecclesiastes XII 

verses 1-7.  Upon the first reading of this passage, I 

thought I understood it.  A friend whom I truly 

respected and whose knowledge I admired pointed out 

another interpretation which I had not considered.  I 

found that I had no idea what this passage really 

meant.  As an interesting exercise, before you read 

further take a few minutes get your bible and read 

Ecclesiastes XII versus 1-7. What comes to mind?  Is 

the meaning of this passage clear to you?   

Now consider my friend’s interpretation: 

Remember now thy creator in the days of thy 

youth, while the evil days come not nor the years 

draw nigh when thou shalt say I have no pleasure in them: 

The bible is telling us to include God in our daily lives at an early age while there is still pleasure in our 

young lives. 

While the sun, or the light, or the moon or the stars, while the clouds return after the rain: 

While we are still in our youth and our vision is clear. 

In the day when the keepers of the house shall tremble: 

The house is our body and the keepers are our hands and they tremble is due to the passage of time. 

And the strong men shall bow themselves: 

The strong men are our legs which bow in time. 
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And the grinders cease because they are few: 

The grinders are our teeth. 

And those who look out the windows shall be darkened: 

Our eyes start to fail us. 

And the doors shall be shut in the streets: 

Referring to our lips and mouth as the doors and the throat/esophagus as the streets. 

When the sound of the grinding is low and he shall rise up at the voice of the bird: 

As we age it is too painful to lie in bed, so we are glad to be up. 

And all the daughters of music are brought low: 

Man’s voice is no longer able to sing; his voice becomes weak. 

Also, they shall be afraid of that which is high and fears shall be in the way: 

A man’s balance starts to fail him and he fears heights because of it.  

And the almond tree shall flourish: 

The almond tree’s leaves turn white as does a man’s hair.  

And the grasshopper shall be a burden: 

A man’s skin is now so thin a grasshopper landing on it can break it open. 

And desire shall fail: because man goeth to his long home, and the mourners go about the streets: 

Man’s only desire is the final resting place and the long home is the casket where a man will one day lay.  

The only sounds are the moaning a man makes as he awaits the end.   

Or ever the silver cord be loosed: 

The silver cord is a man’s spinal cord and loosens at death. 

Or the golden bowl be broken: 

A man’s skull is broken because it holds the intellect no more. 

Or the pitcher be broken at the fountain; 

This refers to a man’s heart which finally fails to pump his blood throughout his body. 

Or the wheel broken at the cistern; 

Reference to the left side of man’s heart no longer pumping.  

Then shall the dust return to the earth as it was and the spirit shall return unto God who gave it. 

Remember that we are dust and unto dust shall we return and to our final judgement we must go.   

You see my brothers; this passage admonishes us to be true and faithful servants to our God and to be good 

men and true to ourselves and to our brethren.  All this in preparation for the inevitable changes in our body 
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as we age and approach death where our journey will end and we will stand before the Great Throne and 

face our judgment. 

I have taken this work from a paper written by Bro. Bob Beer, Chaplin (at the time), Scottsdale 43, and 

with his permission I have added my thoughts and interpretations to the passages.   

Greg Vasquez, Secretary, Chandler Thunderbird # 15.  

 

Take 5 For Our Brotherhood 
 

A profound fact of life is that: Some people will be there for you in their free time, yet your true Brothers 

will make free time to be there for you.  

For me, this is the true essence of “Brotherhood” and my commitment toward all my fraternal brothers in 

our lodge.  

The underlaying question is: What do you value most, your time or brotherhood? 

 

Masonic values recognize that member communication is a vital part of our sustainability. Lodges 

encourage the formation of “calling committees” and most lodges actually report on the results 

monthly.  But are they effective? Or has it become a “check the box” activity?  

 

What actually is the purpose of the call? And who are we 

calling?  

 

Generally we are calling current members who have not been 

coming to lodge. It should be our objective to first find out 

how our brother is doing in general, do they have health 

issues, family issues, work issues or anything that is keeping 

them from coming to lodge. Often times our brothers have 

transportation issues which to them may be perceived as 

insurmountable. Yes, these are some of the stated objectives 

for calling. Coming up, we will also discuss the unstated 

benefits. 

 

Besides our current members, we often have candidates who have expressed a desire to join our lodge. It 

is even more imperative that we have an effective communication plan in place. Keep in mind that most 

candidates don’t know what to do, what to expect nor how to do it.  Remember that these candidates are 

the future of Masonic organizations including our lodge. 

 

Recent communication activities with 18 new candidates have shed some light on effective forms of 

communications and how to engage in conversations with them in general. 

 

After initially compiling an email and sending it to all of the candidate as a group email, the next few 

days netted only a couple responses. A second email attempt was sent out individually with similar 

results. Subsequently changing to a group text message asking what their communication preferences 

were, resulted in a resounding response asking for text messages first. Each and every response from the 

group text has been followed up with a personal response. My impression is that most of the candidates 

are now starting to bond with our lodge.  

Again, my position is that the key is either renewing or establishing the brotherhood bond 
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Remember that true Brothers will make free time to be there for you, this applies to all communications 

for the benefit of our lodge  

I challenge each and every one of our active brothers to: 

 

Take 5 (minutes) for our BROTHERHOOD  

 

You can afford 5 mins to build or rebuild relationships. It’s not tough and current technology helps you 

save time. 

 

Make it easy and convenient for yourself. I have adopted a protocol for my contact list on my cell phone. 

All my lodge contacts are identified like: “P58 A — Rodger Marx”. Obviously the P58 keeps all the 

lodge contacts in one convenient place in my contact list.  The A indicated the active members within the 

lodge. This keeps them on top of the list for easy access. 

 

For candidates I use a variation like “AAP58 — AC 5 Candidate name”. This files the name at the top of 

the contact list 

 

Bothe of these techniques make access to communications fast and ease. 

 

Don’t know who to call?  Use Grandview all candidates wanting to join and all lodge brothers you don’t 

know are conveniently listed with their contact information.  

 

Together we can keep our lodge great. 

I challenge you to take 5 for our brotherhood  

 

Fraternally 

Rodger Marx 

Phoenicia 58, Treasurer  

 

 

First Time Log into Grandview 

 

1) Go to the Grand Lodge Website: https://azmasons.org/  

 

https://azmasons.org/
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2) Click on “Login to Grandview”  

Then Click on “Member Registration” in upper Lefthand corner 

 
 

3) Enter your information (Lodge Number, Member ID which is on your Dues Card, and Last 

Name) 
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4) Peruse the website:  

a. Personal Information: This is information is critical since it is where any e-mails/phone, 

text messages/ etc. will go. If this is wrong, you won’t get any communications.  

i. You can also choose what messages you want to receive from Grand Lodge by 

checking the areas you’re interested in. 

b. Resources: The Grand Lodge will place pertinent Documents here for the members 

i. There will be separate sections for EA, FC, MM so an EA/FC will not be able to 

access the MM section.   

c. Upcoming Seminars: shows events coming up around the state. 

d. Events: Similar to above but is in the form of a Calendar and is more up to date than 

some other calendars. VERY USEFUL 

e. Grand Lodge: This all the information related to Grand Lodge and is also where you can 

REQUEST an event. For example, if we have a LOI we would go to this tab insert the 

information and WB Craig Carlson will make sure the calendar is updated for other 

lodges to see.  

This doesn’t cover everything, but it will get you started. I hope you utilize this website; it can be very 

useful. 

Reed Houge 

Junior Warden, Phoenicia #58 

Past Master, Flagstaff Lodge #7 
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Christopher Bryan West 9/23/2014 8 

Jason Schneider 9/27/2007 15 

Steven Jefferson Hooper 10/24/2017 5 

Bryon Patrick Howe P.M. 10/22/2013 9 

Kenneth Braun 10/1/1971 51 
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Next audit scheduled for November 1st.  

Work has begun toward the 2022-2023 Master Architect Award 

Flowers were purchased and sent to Dale Patterson in loving memory of Joe Papas. 

Holding a calling committee rally on 9/6 at the Lodge.  

WM will keep the Lodge posted on forthcoming degree dates.  

Valley of the Sun DeMolay – Installation on September 11th at 1PM.  

Upcoming 2022-2023 Cardinals Season has begun!

Included in this TB.

Current Membership is at 58. 

October 25th; Sunset Canyon Parent-Teacher Conference BBQ 

October 26th, Campo Bello Parent Teacher Conference BBQ 

PM Greg Weisman, at home, long road ahead (heart)  

PM Jeff Hinson has been moved to Mi Casa Nursing Center located at 330 S. Pinnule Cir, Mesa.  

WB Randy Smith recovering from Covid. 

WB Chris West has been suffering from daily fevers and chills for several weeks.   
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Committee Members Who 

Audit and 

Trustees 

1yr; WB Tony Hernandez / 1yr; WB Bryon Howe, 2yr; WB 

Robert Haynes, 3yr (Contact WB Haynes @ 480.205.9572) Active members 

Awards 

Chair: WM Steve Dilda / WB Ray Brigandi  

Focus: Master Architect 2021 (Contact Info on Page 2) WM / Sec 

Beneficent Fund: 

Chair: WM Steve Dilda / Bro. Steve Hooper / WB Reed 

Houge (Contact Info on Page 2) WM / SW/ JW 

Calling 

Committee: 

Chair: WM Steve Dilda / WB Ray Brigandi / WB Robert 

Haynes, WB Randy Smith, WB Tony Hernandez (Contact 

Info on Page 2)  Sec / PM / PM 

Candidate 

Progression: 

Chair: WM Steven Dilda / WB Ray Brigandi (Contact Info on 

Page 2) SW / Sec 

Degree and Ritual 

Proficiency: 

Chair: WM Steve Dilda / WB Ray Brigandi (Contact Info on 

Page 2) Ritualistic 

Fraternal 

Relations: 

Co-Chairs: WM Steve Dilda / PM Bryon Howe (Contact Info 

on Page 2) Youth Groups 

Fundraising: 

Chair: WM Steve Dilda / Bro. Tony Rossi / WB Reed Houge, 

Bro. Rodger Marx (Contact Info on Page 2) WM / SW / JW 

Funeral Team: 

WM: WB Ray Brigandi / WM Steve Dilda / WB Reed Houge 

/ WB Chris West (Contact Info on Page 2) Volunteer 

Hospitality: 

Chair: WB Reed Houge, SS Hunter Odell, JS Seth Ross 

(Contact Info on Page 2) JW / SS / JS 

Masonic 

Education: 

Co-Chairs: WB Tony Hernandez / WM Steve Dilda (Contact 

Info on Page 2) Volunteer  

Membership and 

Retention: 

Chair:  WB Robert Haynes / WM Steve Dilda (Contact WB 

Haynes @ 480.205.9572) 

PM / SW / Active 

member 

Public Schools 

Chair: WB Steve Dilda / WB Tony Hernandez (Contact Info 

on Page 2) 

Appointed by 

WM 

Reports of 

sickness or 

distress: Chair: Bro. Steve Hooper (Contact Info on Page 2) WM Appoints 

Social: 

Chair: WB Reed Houge, SS Hunter Odell, JS Seth Ross 

(Contact Info on Page 2) JW / SS / JS 

Trestle Board: 

Chair: WB Chris West / WB Bryon Howe (Contact WB West 

@ 804.986.6011) 

Appointed by 

WM 
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ADVERTISE WITH US! 

 

We are looking for additional 

trestle-board and Website 

advertisers! Advertising with 

Phoenicia 58 promotes your 

products and services to its 

members and anyone who visits its 

website.   

Ad space is now available on the 

trestle board. You may purchase a 

business card size for $25 for one 

year and renew in January.  

 

Please support our Brothers and 

Friends of the Lodge who advertise 

in our trestle board. 

 

Send your ad and a request to: 
editor_trestleboard@phoenicia58.org 
 

mailto:editor_trestleboard@phoenicia58.org
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William H. Peotter - 1960  

Carl D. Lang – 1961   

H. Curtis DeShong – 1962  

Augustine G. DiPaola – 1963  

Perry Wheat, Jr. – 1964  

Robert A. Anglin – 1965  

Marvin R. Strickland – 1966  

Albert A. Hinchcliff – 1967  

Garrett L. Hendershot – 1968  

Raymond O. Marshall – 1969  

Cecil P. Overstreet – 1970, 1986  

Norman H. Pfieiffer – 1971, 1982  

Benjamin H. Fisk – 1972  

Donese B. Tackett – 1973  

Gordon L. Meintell – 1974  

Maurice E. Pebbles – 1975  

Charles Q. Hartley – 1976 

Robert L. Allision – 1977  

Neil D. Shepard – 1978  

Theodore E. Pearson – 1979  

Chester R. Hinson – 1980, 1981  

George E. Hinson – 1983, 1984  

William E. Dillon - 1985  

Howard E. Ward – 1987 

Robert P. Taber – ‘88, ‘89, ‘96, ‘99, ’01  

Philip T. Zeilinger – 1990, 1991 

Joel R. Adams – 1992, 1993  

Anthony Humpage – 1994 

Ernie L. Waller Sr. – 1995  

David Newman – 1997 

James W. Brown – 1998 

Robert Haynes - 2000 

Keith A. Simpson – 2002, 2003 

Don S. Methven – 2004, 2007  

Randall G. Smith – 2005 

Gregory S. Weisman – 2006, 2008 

Eric Stethem – 2009 

Ray Brigandi – 2010, 2012 

Jeffrey Hinson – 2011 

Jason Schneider – 2013 

Glen H. Van Steeter – 2014 

Jason Easterday – 2015 

Tony Hernandez – 2016, 2017 

Bryon P. Howe – 2018 

Christopher B. West – 2019, 2020 

Mathew Brassard – 2021  

 

Sidney Breger   

William Franklin  

Lucius L. Green   

Reed Houge 

 - Deceased 

 

 

The officers of Phoenicia Lodge No. 58 express their 

gratitude to all the brethren who have served the Lodge as 

Masters and who continue to serve as Past Masters. They 

who have gone before us have laid the foundation and the 

lower stories of the speculative building that we call 

“Phoenicia Lodge” for which we are indebted. We 

especially thank those Past Masters who continue to serve 

the Lodge that we may ever continue to build a magnificent 

edifice, in service to mankind and to the Great Architect 

who has given us every good and great thing and whose 

forgiveness we all rely upon. 

Paradise Valley Silver Trowel Lodge No. 29 

Stated Meeting: 7:30 pm on the 1st 

Wednesday. 

Special meetings are hold nearly every Wed. 

Contact secretary 

Stars of Paradise #56 Order of the Eastern 

Star  

2nd and 4th Thursday (dark in the summer) 

Contact secretary 

Bethel #19, Job’s Daughters  

Meet on 2nd and 4th Mondays at 7 pm.  

Contact the PVST #29 Lodge Secretary for 

latest contact information. 

Contact secretary 

This publication is an official communication of 

Phoenicia Lodge No. 58, Free and Accepted Masons, 

beholden to the Grand Lodge of Arizona. The 

information contained herein is intended for the benefit 

of the members of Phoenicia Lodge and persons 

interested in the activities of this Lodge. Any other use 

outside of the Masonic Fraternity is not authorized 

without written permission of the Worshipful Master of 

Phoenicia Lodge No. 58. 


